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Dear Brethren,

We had a gospel meeting in September. My son, David, comes down once a year, so we planned
to have him do a meeting when he came. Everyone seemed to learn something from his studies
in the Psalms. We did a lot of door knocking, trying to get some studies. We didn’t get any
commitments to study, but have individuals to contact.

In Corrigan we continue to study the N.T. survey on Sundays and Wednesdays.  

In the Estelle Unit:
Thurs 
   7:30am With brethren. How To Defeat Temptation
   10am     High Security going through the N.T.  Currently in Colossians.
Fri
   7:30am “Faith based” group. Genesis and evolution and evidences.
Sunday
   7pm service goes well. I bring the elements and preach an abbreviated sermon as we only have
45 minutes to meet. As the word has gotten out, we have about 50 who attend. Several have to
skip supper to be there, and some afterwards get locked into the day room for 3 hours and get to
their bunks around 11pm because the chapel officer gets them back to the wing after 8. I’m
finding more and more of these men to be brethren.

Two other Christians I study with, both converted in the prisons.
The First Friday at 11am I study with Jack at the Wynn Unit. Currently in Ephesians.

The Third Friday at 1pm with Alan at Polunsky Unit. Currently in Hebrews. He is also doing a     
study with me through the mail on Revelation.

My support remains unchanged, and I am so very thankful for you brethren who continue to
have fellowship with me in spreading the Good News. Together we are sowing the seed and
others are getting to hear it for the first time. I’m thankful for those of you who give me
encouraging words. Thankful for you who keep praying for open doors!

Yours, in Him who saves,

Robert


